
Committee on Admissions, Evaluations and Academic Standards (CAEAS) Report 
 
Senate Meeting: May 1, 2024 
 
The CAEAS committee met via Zoom on April 2, 2024 and had a quorum present.   
 
CAEAS members voted unanimously to approve all graduation candidates pending satisfactory 
completion of their degree requirements.  The graduation lists are now brought to the Senate 
floor for a vote. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


